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To whom it may concern, 

 
 Company name: Meiko Electronics Co., Ltd. 
 Name of representative: Yuichiro Naya, President and CEO 
  (Code: 6787, First section of 
  the Tokyo Stock Exchange) 
 Contact: Shunichi Ojima 
  Corporate Communications Dept. 
 Phone: 0467-76-6001 

  

Effects of the earthquake occurred in Northeast Japan (2nd report) 
 

Meiko would like to convey its deepest sympathies to all those have suffered as a result of the 
earthquake measured upper 6 occurred in Northeast Japan on March 16, 2022 as well as its wishes for 
a speedy recovery.  Meiko notices its latest conditions of factories located in North Japan as follows; 

 
Ishinomaki factory has completed the checking process and returned to normal operation. 
Thus, all the factories in the area have been back to normal operation. 
Meiko believes the effects of this earthquake on its business performance will be negligible. 


